Minutes
Blackberry Township Levy Hearing
43W390 Main Street Road, Elburn, 1L 60119
December 13, 2022

The hearing for the Blackberry Township Levy was held at 6:45 p.m. December 13, 2022, at the
Blackberry Town Hall.

Present were Supervisor Esther Steel, Highway Commissioner Rod Feece, Assessor Uwe Rotter, Clerk
Lisa Hodge, Trustees Bill Earle, Judie Childress, Harley Veldhuizen and Eric Anderson.

Supervisor Steel asked Trustee Bill Earle to lead the Pledge of Allegiance.

Supervisor Steel asked Clerk Hodge to call the roll: Veldhuizen-here, Bill Earle-here, Anderson-here,
Childress-here, Steel-here.

Supervisor Steel reviewed the Levy and the Levy process and asked for any questions on the proposed
Levy Ordinance 2022/23-5, that had been provided to the Board at the November 8, 2022 Board meeting.
There were no public comments. The Board discussed the Levy Ordinance.

After discussion. Supervisor called for a vote to pass the Blackberry Township Levy Ordinance
2022/23-5. A motion to pass Levy Ordinance 2022/23-5 was made by Trustee Veldhuizen, seconded by
Trustee Childress. A roll call vote was taken by Clerk Hodge: Veldhuizen-yes, Earle-yes, Anderson-yes,
Childress-yes, Steel-yes. The motion passed with 5 ayes, 0 nays, 0 absent.

Supervisor Steel closed the hearing at 6:50 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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Lisa L. Hodge, Blackberry Township Clerk

Lisa L. Hodge
B|ackberry Township
Kane County, IL
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Minutes
Blackberry Township Road District Levy Hearing
43W390 Main Street Road, Elburn, IL 60119
December 13, 2022

The hearing for the Blackberry Township Road District Levy was held at 6:51 p.m. December 13, 2022,
at the Blackberry Town Hall.

Present were Supervisor Esther Steel, Highway Commissioner Rod Feece, Assessor Uwe Rotter, Clerk
Lisa Hodge, Trustees Bill Earle, Judie Childress, Harley Veldhuizen and Eric Anderson.

Supervisor Steel asked Clerk Hodge to call the roll: Veldhuizen-here, Earle-here, Anderson-here,
Childress-here, Steel-here.

Supervisor Steel asked Highway Commissioner Rod Feece to review the Road District Levy and to
answer any questions on the proposed Road District Levy Ordinance 2022/23-6, which was provided to
the Board at the November 8, 2022 Board meeting. Highway Commissioner Rod Feece explained that the
Road District published and posted the “Black Box”. There were no public comments. The Board
discussed the Road District Levy Ordinance.

After discussion, Supervisor Steel called for a vote to pass the Blackberry Township Road District Levy
Ordinance 2022/23-6. A motion to pass Levy Ordinance 2022/23-6 was made by Trustee Earle, seconded
by Trustee Anderson. A roll call vote was taken by Clerk Hodge: Veldhuizen-yes, Earle-yes, Anderson-
yes, Childress-yes, Steel-yes. The motion passed with 5 ayes, 0 nays, 0 absent.

Supervisor Steel closed the hearing at 6:59 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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Lisa L. Hodge, Blackberry Township Clerk

Lisa L. Hodge
Blackberry Township
Kane County, IL
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